Beresford Booster Minutes

October 28, 2009

Present: Dennis & Kelly McKelvey, Mary Ellen Saugstad, Troy Doeden, Kent Anderson,
Brent Palmer, Stuart Carlson, Patti Bickett, Shelia Huth, Jerry Carda

Minutes were reviewed and approved by Stuart, 2" by Brent
Treasurers Report motion to table the report by Brent, 2" by Kent
Old Business:

Stuart was able to talk to Craig Akland about making the brackets for the banners, Craig
will make the brackets and the City will put the banners up for us.

Shelia mentioned it would be nice to have some banners hanging in the gym to display all
sports to show when they made it state, not just if you won the state title. Brent will ask
Brian Fields about getting past years and getting banners put up with past state qualifiers.

Chairs — we will order chairs that have watchdogs on the back of them. They will come
with racks for easy storage.

Troy has talked to Todd at Beresford Telephone about setting up a Booster Club email,
when people email the Booster Club the correspondence will go to the President and Vice
President for response.

New Business:

Shelia mentioned that the sink in the girls locker room does not have knobs on them.
Jerry Carda came to the table with some items that he needs to purchase. He would like 6
more basketballs and needs to replace warm up bottoms that did not get returned last
year. It was brought to Carda’s attention that he has a T&A account and he can purchase

items from that account.

Brent will email all coaches to let them know that they all have money in their T&A
accounts for them to use as they wish.



Jerry Carda told us about the Basketball Buddies Program: This program is about 4™
through 6™ graders helping out at the boys basketball games to help with the water bottles
and towels for the players. The kids that would qualify for this program are:

1. Kids that have attended camp in the summer

2. Parents are a part of the Booster Club.
This way it gets parents to the game, the kids helping out will get special t-shirts to wear
at the game, paid for by the Spirit Committee. This will be for home games only and the
kids would be introduced at the games. To get the word out about this program, they will
send a note home with the kids, put an ad in the newspaper, and put on channel 8.
Recognition Night will be Monday, April 26™ at 6:30pm.
Senior Night or Parents night the coaches will decide what they would like to do for their
seniors for recognition for that sport and the Booster Club will contribute in someway or
give a gift. A motion was made by Brent and 2" by Mary Ellen to send an email to all

the coaches that the Booster Club will no longer do Senior night.

Michelle Weatherton is taking over the Spirit Committee and is looking for ideas on what
to do.

A Thank you note from the Cross Country Team for the T-shirts, snacks and drinks that
the Booster provided for the State trip was passed around for everyone to read.

Meeting adjourned by Stuart, 2" by Brent.

Respectfully submitted by Patti Bickett



